
 
 

  
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It is vital that you inform Lincoln KC 
staff of your child’s schedule should 

it change for any reason. If your child 
will not be attending, please leave a 

note in our parent area, call us at 
412-563-1474 or email us at 

kclincoln@mledp.org. You will be 
charged a fee if you do not inform 
us that your child will be absent 
that day. If your child attends both 

the KC and Extended Care 
Program, please send an email to 

both programs to notify them of the 
absence.  kclincoln@mledp.org and 

lincoln@mledp.org  

We’ve had a great start to the school 
year in KC. 
This month we have become familiar 
with our daily routines and explored 
our classroom materials and toys.  
 During All About Me Week we 
painted self-portraits, created art 
using our fingerprints and some of us 
even brought in some special toys 
from home for show-n-tell. 
Our Pete the Cat Week included 
button slime, silly sandwiches and 
cat robots.  We also played a Pete the 
Cat version of Candyland. 
We are getting to know each other 
more and more every day.  Our 
Friendship Fruit Salad was delicious 
and we all made a special name 
bracelet for a friend in our class. 
 
 
 
  

 

Contact Us: 
Lincoln KC 412-563-1474 

kclincoln@mledp.org 
MLEDP Main Office: 412-343-1661   

kids@mledp.org 

For Your Child’s Safety  

Please bring a change of clothes in a plastic bag with 
their name on it for your child to keep in the KC 
room in case of any accidents that may occur during 
the day. Although winter is not yet here, we want to 
be prepared for the first snowfall.  If you have not 
done so already, please complete the Authorization 
for Snow Play if you want your child to be able to 
play in the snow.  
  

Reminders 

        Lincoln KC Staff 
Erin Murray- Center Director/Teacher  

Helen Nelson - Teacher 
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October 5th : MLEDP Long Day 

October 10th: School Closed MLEDP Long Day 
November 8th: School Closed MLEDP Long Day 

November 17thKindergarten KC Long Day 
November 18th : School C: losed  MLEDP Long Day 

October Themes 

Long days are days when the Mt 
Lebanon School District is 

closed and MLEDP is open for 
care from 7am-6:30pm. This 

year, we combine with Lincoln 
Extended Day Care in the 

cafeteria and  offer activities for 
the day. This is an extra day that 
is not already included in your 
contracted monthly payment. 
We will have a sign up sheet 
available at our parent area. 

Parents will have one complete 
week to sign up for the long 

day. No sign up will be accepted 
after the deadline. If you are in 
need of care for the day, please 
check yes on the sign up sheet 

and you will be billed 
accordingly.  

Long Days 

Adelyn – October 12th 
Brynn – October 17th 
Max – October 22nd  
 
 
 

Author Study:  Mo Willems 
Fall Fun 

Career Week 
Down on the Farm 

 
 

Birthdays 


